
Grendon Underwood Parish Council 23/Feb/2021 

Saye and Sele Foundation  Trustee Report 

There is nothing to report since the last PC meeting. 

Village Hall Trustees Update 

Since the last PC meeting, the hall has remained closed due 

to Covid restrictions. 

An application to Bucks CC for business disruption grants 

resulted in remittance advice being received for 4 awards 

totalling £7669.The remittance was received in January. 

The Auditor signed the 2020 accounts on 05/02/2021 (the 

Hall FY is the calendar year) . The signed balance sheet and 

the Treasurer’s notes to the accounts accompany this report. 

Paul Jackman 

22/02/2021 

 


